
Notice of Public Hearing 
On Petition for Inclusion of Territory 

Kaufman County Emergency Services District No. 7 Board of Commissioners has received a Petition for 
Inclusion of Territory to the District from individuals in portions of Kaufman County not within the District.  
The petition proposes the annexation of the entirety of the area within the city limits of the City of Crandall, 
Texas (“City”), save and except any portions of the city limits of the City that are outside the boundaries of 
Kaufman County, Texas.  The area to be annexed is shown on the map below.  A public hearing on the 
petition will be held on Monday, August 18, 2025, at 5:00 p.m.at 106 East Trunk Street, Crandall, Texas 
75114.  All interested individuals are invited to attend the public hearings and provide comments or express 
support for or against the proposed inclusion of territory in the District. 

 

 


